
Conference on I ithic use-wear 

Don Crabtree 
Route I, Box 210 
Kimberley, Idaho/ usa 83341 

Dear Don, 

DEPARTMENT OF ARCHAEOLOGY, 
SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY, 

BURNABY, BRITISH COLUMBIA 

7 feb. 1977 

I regret that because of the poor financial status of our travel budget that we 
will not be able to provide you with travel assistance for CLUW or lodging assistance. 
Nevertheless, I will keep you on our mailing list and I wi II make sure that you 
receive copies of all the papers which we receive and send out to the participants. 

Very sincerely, 

Brian Hayden 


